
Parish of St Anthony and Our Lady of Mercy 

Beverley High Road, HU6 7JJ 

Email: st.anthonyhull@rcdmidd.org.uk 

Website: http://stanthonyhull.org.uk 

   
 Parish Priest: Fr Joseph Pinakkattu 

   28 Inglemire Lane, Hull HU6 7TA  

   Tel:  850767     

 Deacon: Rev Robert Shakesby 

   Tel:     470456 
 

 

 

Sunday  CORPUS CHRISTI     

2nd June  10.00 am: Mass 

  

Monday  Ss Charles Lwanga and Companions  

3rd June  No Mass 

  

Tuesday  Weekday of Ordinary Time 

4th June  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Wednesday  St Boniface 

5th June  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass  

  

Thursday  St Norbert 

6th June  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Friday   SACRED HEART 

7th June  8.30 am: Adoration 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Saturday Immaculate Heart of Mary 

8th June  10.00 am: First Holy Communion Mass 

  

Sunday  10th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

9th June  10.00 am: Mass 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
O Precious and Wonderful Banquet. Image from Cursillos in Christianity in 

Liverpool, http://www.liverpool-cursillo.co.uk/blog/category/corpus-christi 

 



 
Removal of the 50% Cap on new faith schools 
The Department for Education is currently running a consultation on 

ending the 50% Cap on admissions for new free schools. This has 

been a longstanding objective of the Catholic Education Service since 

the changes were introduced in 2010. The consultation is running until 

20th June and, notwithstanding the calling of the General Election for 

4th July, it is essential that the DfE receives more positive responses 

than negative ones to have any chance of the Cap being removed in 

the future. There is now a section of the Bishops’ Conference website 

which has a short form people can fill in which will submit a positive 

response to the consultation. Please visit the website for more 

details: https://www.cbcew.org.uk/lifting-the-faith-schools-cap/ 

 

SVP and CAFOD working together in the run up to the 
General Election 
As Catholics, we know that tackling poverty and injustice are among 

the most important issues politicians should act on. The St Vincent de 

Paul Society and CAFOD have produced a guide for Catholics for the 

General Election, with suggested questions to ask candidates. Please 

see cafod.org.uk/encounter or svp.org.uk/encounter for more 

information. 

 
Hospital Chaplain   
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from 

the Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456.  If you go 

into Hospital, please specify you would like the Catholic Chaplain to 

visit. 

 

Catholic Voice 
Don’t forget to get your copy of the new June Catholic Voice. 

 

 

Items for the newsletter should be given by Wednesday to Chris 

 

 

THIS IS MY BODY, THIS IS MY BLOOD 

Weekly Masses continue this week as normal. If you would like to 

offer Holy Mass for any of your intentions, please contact Fr. Joseph. 

Please pray for our First Holy Communion candidates as they 

receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation (Tuesday 4th June from 

6:00pm) and Holy Communion (Saturday 6th June, 10:00am) this 

coming week. 

Please pray for: Harold Hartley, Rosemary Guazzelli, Selina May 

Young, Edna Swindell, Joan Scannell, and all others whose 

anniversaries occur during the coming week, plus Paul Hanson, Wilf 

Coates and all in the Parish who are sick. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Rotas for 2nd June 
  

Readers Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. Tony  Claire    Amy 

S. Isabel  Helen    Julia 

I. Selina      Sandy. 

 

Rotas for 9th June 
  

Readers Eucharistic Ministers Children’s Liturgy 
F. Chris  Denise    Nikky 

S. Margaret A.  David    Jean C. 

I. Diya       Jackie 

 

 

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be 

updated accordingly – contact details overleaf. 

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/lifting-the-faith-schools-cap/
https://cafod.org.uk/campaign/campaign-with-us/a-year-of-encounter-call-for-action-with-your-parish-at-the-general-election
https://svp.org.uk/encounter


  

Notices 
 

Preparing for Mass 
A reminder of the two bells before Mass: the first to provide a short 

period of quiet ahead of Mass, and the second to mark the start of our 

celebration of Mass. 

 

First Holy Communion gifts 
The Repository has a selection of Holy Communion gifts and cards 

and will be available on 2nd June 10am, 4th June 6pm, and 8th June 

(Holy Communion Service).  

 

SVP Coffee Afternoon 
The monthly SVP coffee afternoon will take place on Thursday 6th 

June, 2:00-4:00pm, in the Marist small hall, with a quiz, and on every 

first Thursday of the month.  All welcome. 

 

Casino Night 
Our popular casino night dinner is back!  A booking has been made 

for this Thursday, 6th June at 7:00pm.  The cost is £29 per head, plus 

£2 tip.  There is a list at the back of Church to sign up on.  Please see 

Jean Daintith if you have any queries. 

 

Reflection on Praying the Rosary 
SVP is hosting Fr Richard Ounsworth OP, Prior and Parish Priest of 

Leicester Priory, at Our Lady of Lourdes, Cottingham Road, to 

lead a reflection on praying the rosary, on Wednesday 5th June, 

starting with Mass at 10:30am.  Fr Richard was born in Hull and 

baptised at Holy Name. 

Fr Richard will also be speaking at Sacred Heart Church, Howden at 

6:30pm on Tuesday 4th June on “Being a Dominican”. 

 

Readers rota 
Note to all readers – please pick up your new rota at the back of Church. 

 

 
Anthony Storey Memorial Lecture 
The Middlesbrough Diocesan Justice and Peace Commission 

Anthony Storey Memorial Peace and Justice Lecture will take place 

on Tuesday 4th June at 6.00pm via Zoom. 

‘The Courage of the White Flag?’ 

Fr Rob Esdaile is a priest of Arundel and Brighton Diocese.  For the 

past 20 years he has written reflections for Pax Christi for use in Peace 

Sunday celebrations and he is Priest Adviser on Social Action for the 

Diocese. 

 

Sponsored walk for Church funds – Please pay your pledge 
Paul Revill has undertaken another pilgrimage walk this month, which 

he started on Monday 20th May, raising funds for the Church.  All 

contributions, big or small, are welcome – please make your 

contribution this Sunday or as soon as possible.  Thank you, Paul, for 

helping the Parish in this way! 

 
Wedding Belles! 
The Wedding Belles choir will be holding a concert at St Anthony’s 

on Thursday 4th July at 7:30pm.  Tickets £5 (incl. refreshments) and 

a raffle.  All proceeds in aid of Church funds.  Tickets are available 

from Jean Campbell. 

 
50th Postgate Rally 
The Postgate Rally with traditional outdoor Mass in honour of Blessed 

Nicholas Postgate is on Sunday 7th July at Ugthorpe at 3pm. 

The Mass will be celebrated by Cardinal Arthur Roche, Prefect of the 

Dicastry for Divine Worship in Rome. 

 

SVP food donations 
SVP continues to collect for supplementary food hampers for 

distribution.  Thanks go to all who donated, which enabled three 

hampers to be delivered to the school for distribution recently. 


